
 

 

Dear Parents 

 

GreeƟngs for the day!! 
We are glad to share that the Day Boarding Facility for the session 2025-26 will begin from 
01/04/2025.  
 
All the parents who wish their ward to join the day boarding can contact Shambhoo Singh Bais 
on +918109276812 for further details.  

 

 

Regards  
THE VITS SCHOOL 


